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HSHM wants to congratulate all of you for staying focused 
when our community was yanked out of its norm. We made it 
through a year that none of us could have anticipated. We are 
so proud to be leading a school, staff, and community that has 
been supportive and creative in dealing with such unusual 
circumstances.  

Reminders:  
• Students will continue to receive attendance notification 

through google form to capture their attendance for the 
school day.  Any forms not filled out by 5:00 PM will result 
in an absence. Please be sure to fill out the form each day. 

 
• A few students have been contacted by teachers to address 

targeted instruction in cases where work is missing, needs 
to be made up or in danger of failing, make sure emails are 
being read. We want everyone to pass their classes!! 

 
What to expect in the Fall? 

• Back to School September 8th, 2020 (tentatively) 
• HSHM will be launching a new online platform CANVAS! 
• To ensure better communication with our parents and 

guardians we will have CAREMONKEY! 

 
INSTAGRAM: HSHM_NYCDOE 
TWITTER: @HSHM2004 
Continue visiting the NYC DOE site for the latest update, and 
the school’s website HSHM.INFO 

 

You are a truly remarkable 
group of students, and we will 
miss you dearly. We wish you 
the very best in whatever your 
future holds. Continue to work 
hard, and be the “Best Version 
of Yourselves”! 

Shout out! 

Sayraliz as the Valedictorian  
 
Denisse as the Salutatorian 
 
Congratulations to senior, 
Taneil, for participating in the 
Careers through Culinary Arts 
(CCAP) competition. She was 
awarded a scholarship for 
$5,000 to New York City 
College of Technology. 
  

Upcoming Events 

June 25 
Virtual Graduation Ceremony 

June 26 
Last Day of School 
 
July 6 
Summer School begin 
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Summer Opportunity: 
 

• Calling all girls & TGNC (trans gender nonconforming) youth of color activists & 
leaders ages 13 - 24! S.O.U.L Sisters Leadership collective has a 
stipend internship opportunity which focuses on: on social justice, leadership & healing 
 
Application: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdu2Xt3wcmxA5thY7nV4fg91
p58kChEia8Pqb5I1ITL3gBKtg/viewform 
More information S.O.U.L Sister Collective: https://soulsistersleadership.org 
 

• A six-week remote learning summer immersion program connecting New York City 
youth between the ages of 14 and 24 with paid learning opportunities designed to build 
skills to succeed in the workplace, strengthen community, and support young people and 
their families 
 
More information: https://www1.nyc.gov/site/neon/programs/neon-summer.page 
Application :  https://changelives.formstack.com/forms/covid_19_impacted_neighborhoods 

 
Resources for Parents: 

 
• New York City is taking steps to make sure every New Yorker has access to the food 

they need. 
Click on the link 
https://cv19engagementportal.cityofnewyork.us/#/display/5e7555117ad6750216160409 

 
 

• To help students stay connected during emergencies, the DOE is lending internet-enabled 
iPads to support remote learning for students. If you would like to request a device for a 
NYC student in your family. 
Click on the link:  
https://coronavirus.schools.nyc/remotelearningdevices 

 
 
Need Help? 
 
Parent Coordinator Ms Nuñez 
Bnunez@hshm.info 
(914) 620-2948 

 


